
 
 
From: Yukari.Ito@jp.ul.com [mailto:Yukari.Ito@jp.ul.com]  
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2005 10:45 PM 
To: dward@atcb.com 
Subject: Re: FW: Correspondence Reference Number: 16693 
 
 
Dear Dennis,  
 
As for FCC inquiry on 5GHz bands, please find our following reply:  
"We applied 15.407 to the frequency range, 5180-5320 and 5745-5805MHz bands. and 
15.247 to 5825MHz band."  
 
In addition, we modified Operational Description (page 8).    
If there are any problem with it, please inform me.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Yukari Ito  
 
 
 
 


